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SUBMISSION CONTENT:

I believe 1t is very important to have 7 career fire fighters on the fire ground to ensure that the saftey of all
crews are met. If a volunteer crew and a career crew was dispatched to a fire you wouldn't know when the
volunteer truck would arrive therefore if there was an internal search and rescue needed there would be no
crews in BA to back them up if any thing was to go wrong.

I live in an area where the population is no different to alot of suburbs within the MFD therefore 1 believe if
we all pay the same fire services levy that we should be intitled to the same coverage, protection, level of
training and response time to any incident that may occur.

The MFB & CFA boundaries have been in place for a very long time but to me it doesn't make sense that
this needs to continue. The community deserves better!

In country towns 1 think the volunteers play a vital roll for there community and 1 hope that this continues.
But as population rises and these areas that are classed Country can be readdressed appropriatly.
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